
Department of Chemical Engineering 
 

Comments on ARC 
 
 
dear sanjay, 
though our faculty meeting minutes have not been confirmed i am still 
sending the ARC related departmental feedback. 
rgds, 
goutam 
 
a) ARC 
The faculty was informed about the upcoming senate meeting scheduled to 
deliberate the recommendation of the ?The UG Programme at IIT Kanpur? 
submitted by the 5th ARC. The senate meeting is scheduled for the 31st 
October, 2009 (recently postponed to 3rd November, 2009). Feedback from 
faculty who is not members and/or will not be able to attend the senate 
meeting was requested. Additionally, some departmental related unanswered 
questions of the ARC recommendations given in Table 7 page 50 was 
discussed by the departmental ARC committee and their responses were 
deliberated. The departmental responses to these questions are attached. 
 
<reproduction of file> 
 
Some ARC feedback from the departmental 
 
1. Graduation CPI 4.0 
OK 
 
2. Concept of Modular (1/2 sem) courses 
Acceptable 
 
3. Optional BTP 
OK 
 
4. Abolish AP (academic probation) 
Divided opinion 
 
5. Attendance 
Majority felt that at least 80% be made compulsory. 
 
6.BS through JEE 
Yes 
 
 
 
 
 (Goutam Deo) 
   Head 
 
 


